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At the outset, the Chairman warmly welco!Qed all members to the 141h BoS meeting and expressed 
gratitude for their active contributions in the previous meetings. 

BOS/14/01: The minutes of the 13th BoS meeting held on 22-02-2025 were reviewed and unanimously 
approved without any modifications. 

BOS/14/02: The syllabus for B.Sc. (Computer Science) Part m was reviewed and finaliz.ed as per 
NEP 1.0 guidelines, incorporating the suggestions made by members in the 13th meeting. 
Emphasis has been given to advanced computing concepts, industry-driven projects and 
research-based learning. The approved syllabus will_.be•implemented from the academic 
year 2025-26. 

BOS/14/03: The syllabus for B.Sc. (Computer Science) Part II was reviewed in detail and frnaliz.ed 
in line with NEP 2.0 guidelines. Suggestions provided in the previous meeting regarding 
interdisciplinary subjects, modern tools, and slcill-based learning have been incorporated. 
The revised syllabus will be implemented from the academic year 2025-26. 

BOS/14/04: The syllabus for M.Sc. (Computer Science) Part I and Part II was thoroughly discussed 
and finalized, ensuring alignmenl with NEP guidelines and the recommendations made by 
the members in the 13th meeting. Updates include the upgradation of the "Android 
Application Development" course to "Mobile Application Development with Flutter" 
and the inclusion of research-oriented electives. The syllabus will be effective from the 
academic year 2025-26. 

BOS/14/05: Under Any Other Business (AOB), members emphasiz.ed the need to introduce more 
value-added certification courses, collaborations with industry partners, and opportunities 
for experiential learning. It was agreed that such initiatives will be taken forward in 
consultation with industry experts and academic stakeholders. 

The meeting concluded with a vote or thanks to the Chairperson and members for their active 
participation and valuable inputs. 
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